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604 Vest Chapel Hill Street
Durham, NC 27701
919-682-3818

August 21, 1986.
Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
US NRC

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton,

I had a couple of questions for you'and your staff regarding
the status of various ~tters before you in the'arris case:

1.) Where is the draft copy of the Shearon Harris operating license
that I requested'n a letter'o you after our meeting over' month ago?'You
never'nswered'~y letter'. Does'his mean you are refusing to give us a copy
of this document or is it still"being processed? Please update us and let us
know when it will

be'vaila5le'.'.)

What is the status of the FOIA request which we filed with your
office at the beginning of August in support of our July 9, 1986 2.206 petition?
Is this request being processed'and'hen" can we expect a

response?'.)

Hill you send us a copy of CPSL's response to the violations
which were noted'n inspection report f/50-'400/85=48 concerning the improper
pre-service inspection procedures', which were also discussed at. length in
our July 9 2 .206 request?" We were pleased that Re'gion'I, has begun to look
into some of the allegations -that are being made by, CASH and Ms. Miriello
and expect that a -much more extensive investigation'will Ee'aunched'nto
the improper'ocumentation''of'welds on safety«related equipment at the Harris
reactor. Please let's know'bout the" status of this investi ation'.g

4.) What is the current status of CP6l.'s exemption'request from the
requirement for a full-participation evacuation/emergency preparedness exercise?I know'they'sked for'a decision'by'ugust 10, 1986. We hope that a 189(a)
hearing will be'eld on this exemption request if you are seriously entertaining
the exemption,'ince'it would be construed's an amendment to the requirements
for obtaining an operating license.'lease advise us if you'ave a timetable
for making tFiis decision.

I

5.) Have you discovered whether the NRC Office of Investigations in
Region II has ever'ompleted its investigation'regarding the whistleblowing
activities of's. Miriello? If so,'could you please send us a copy of any docu-
ments'esulting from this investigation.

Thank you very much. for your cooperation with these matters. We just
want to know that all unanswered'afety questions are resolved'efore any
license is issued'o" CP&L for loading'fuel't the'arris reactor. I hope
you had a pleasant vacation. cP
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